
Friends of Sober Grad Nite 
Merced High – Golden Valley – El Capitan – Atwater High- 

Buhach Colony 
P.O Box 821  

Merced, CA 95341 
 
January 9​st​, 2018 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Sober Grad Night 2018 is just around the corner and the Sober Grad Board is in the beginning stages of planning all                      
the details for another successful event for our seniors. Our mission is to create a fun and safe environment for the                     
graduating seniors and their guest.  
 
We are a nonprofit organization that consists of 15 community volunteers that strive to make this night a success.                   
We currently host Sober Grad Nite for graduating seniors from Merced High, El Capitan High, Golden Valley High,                  
Atwater High, & Buhach Colony High Schools. Statistics show there hasn’t been any alcohol or drug related                 
accidents involving the students who participate in the past 20+ years. We very much appreciate your continued                 
support of the Sober Grad board and our efforts to make this event happen every year. Without sponsors or donors                    
this event would not be as successful in reaching these students. 
 
We would like to partner with the City of Merced Youth Council to do a Family Movie Night at the Senior Center.                      
The event would be on March 30​th ​2018 form 6:00pm-8:30pm. We would like to ask the city to waive the fees for                      
the rental cost Senior Center. 
  
We thank you for your consideration and if you have any questions please contact us. 
 

Francisco Varela, Secretary 
209-947-4812 

friendsofsobergrad209@gmail.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Francisco  Varela 
Francisco Varela 
Board Secretary 


